
 
 

 

Legal Notice 
 

Lake Metroparks Request for Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) for 
Architectural, Landscape Architectural, Appraisal, Title, Engineering and 

Survey Professional Services  
SOQ #2025-002 

 

Public notice is hereby given that SOQ proposals will be received by the Lake Metroparks 
Administrative Offices, 11211 Spear Road, Concord Township, Ohio 44077 for Architectural, 
Landscape Architectural, Appraisal, Title, Engineering and Survey Professional Services for FY 
2025 until February 28, 2025 by 4:00 P.M. Each prospective firm shall submit 1 digital PDF of 
their SOQ. Please email digital copy to swartluft@lakemetroparks.com.  

Pursuant to the ORC section 153.65 through 153.80, firms who want to provide Professional 
Design Services to Lake Metroparks must file a Statement of Qualifications (“SOQ”). 153.68 
Instituting prequalification requirements: “Any public authority planning to contract for 
professional design services may institute prequalification requirements for professional design 
firms seeking to provide services to the public authority and may require that each prequalified 
firm maintain a current statement of qualifications on file with the public authority. The 
prequalification requirements shall be based on factors such as those set out in division (D) of 
section 153.65 of the Revised Code.” 

 

Firms can download the Request for Statement of Qualifications FY2025 at 
www.lakemetroparks.com, About Us, Bids.  

 

BY THE ORDER OF Lake Metroparks Board of Park Commissioners 

Paul Palagyi, Lake Metroparks Executive Director   

Publish date:  January 13, 2025 
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